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55th issue of “AEA World” by AEA, MOJ 

Published on June 16, 2025 
I. To deliver more in-depth and practical content, “AEA World” 

will be published bimonthly starting with this issue, and 

introduce new sections: “Execution Focus” and “Experience 

Sharing in Operations” to enrich our readers’ experience. The 

focus of this issue is as follows: 

(I) Minister of Justice personally attended the AEA hosts 

the “2025 On-the-Job Education and Training of 

enforcement officers”. 

(II) News of AEA and Its Branches. 

(III) The Essence of Mandatory Enforcement by Public 

Authorities, Coupled with Compassion for the 

Disadvantaged. 

(IV) Execution Focus: Enforcement outcomes of 

prosecutor-referred cases. 

(V) Experience Sharing in Operations. 

(VI) Research Paper on Administrative Enforcement. 

II.  An electronic version is also issued with the publication 

simultaneously in response to the digitalization policies. The 

electronic version will be published on the homepage of the 

official site of AEA (http://www.tpk.moj.gov.tw), and readers 

can also scan the QR Code link to browse it. 
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